Le, Teena, Env. Health

From: Le, Teena, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2014 3:31 PM

To: Harms, James; Nicole Arceneaux

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: RO408 - 6535 San Leandro Street, Oakland - Well Destruction Extension Request
Attachments: Teena Le.vcf

Good afternoon,

Your extension request for submittal of the Well Destruction Report by August 29, 2014 is acceptable.

Thank you,

1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy
Alameda, CA 94502
teena.le@acgov.org
P: (510} 5676772

F: [510) 3379335

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, July 25, 2014 8:11 AM

To: Le, Teena, Env. Health

Subject: FW: RO408 - 6535 San Leandro Street, Oakland - Well Destruction Extension Request

Teena,
| think this may be your site- 845 66" Ave @ San Leandro St.

Thx,
Keith

From: Arceneaux, Nicole Marie [mailto:Nicole.Arceneaux@chevron.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2014 3:53 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Harms, James (James.Harms@aecom.com)

Subject: RO408 - 6535 San Leandro Street, Oakland - Well Destruction Extension Request

Keith,

As we discussed on the phone, due to delays receiving permits from the City of Oakland, we are hereby requesting
another extension for the well destructions at the site referenced above. AECOM has been working with the City of
Oakland to expedite the permits, with little success. AECOM was also required to submit an unforeseen permit to BART
due to the proximity of two wells to the overhead light rail.



The site work is currently scheduled for August 11 to August 14, 2014 and no additional permit delays are anticipated. |
would like to extend the Well Destruction Report from July 25 to August 29,

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Nicole Arceneaux

Project Manager

Chevron Environmental Management Company
6101 Bollinger Canyon Road, Room 5119

San Ramon, CA 94583

Tel 925 790 6912

Cell 510 363 7354
nicole.arceneaux@chevron.com




